
 
 

Spring FE R&D Annual Project Review Meeting 
 

Friends and Colleagues: 

After much consideration, the National Energy Technology Laboratory (NETL) has 
decided to change the format of the Spring FE R&D Annual Project Review Meeting, 
which was scheduled for August 2020.  NETL has assessed the current environment 
relative to the COVID-19 pandemic and has decided that the best course of action is to 
revise the meeting format for this year.  The safety of all those participating in the event 
was the major factor in making this decision.   

NETL has decided to conduct a series of virtual meetings, which will occur sometime 
between mid-August and late October.  NETL is in the process of developing the meeting 
mechanics and technical requirements and will reach out to all stakeholders in the coming 
weeks.  Although the physical in-person meeting has been postponed, NETL is reviewing 
several options that will enable you to present an update on your work. Alternatives such 
as program specific topical webinars, virtual presentations, or posting of presentation 
materials are being discussed and evaluated.  NETL values the work that you are doing 
and would like to get an update from you in whatever way is safe and practical while 
maximizing engagement.     

As information becomes available, NETL will share that information with you.  We 
appreciate your understanding and support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


